
Metropolis of Chios, 
Psara and Oinousses, 
Greece 
 
 
 

 Volissos, July 28, 2021 
 
 
 
To the President of St. Nicholas Cathedral 
Nikitas Manias 
 

On behalf of the president and the committee, we want to thank 
you all for the kind offerings and support to our proskinima of St. 
Markella in Chios Island. 

 
We wish and pray that the Lord Jesus Christ, through the grace 

and intersession of St. Markella, will be upon you and in your families. 
 

 With Paternal Love, 
 
 The President of the Committee 
 Metropolitan of Chios Markos 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please make check payable to: 
St. Nicholas Cathedral 

St. Markella Fund 
 


